Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/30/2018 4:11:02 PM

First name: Sean

Last name: Harris

Organization:

Title:

Comments: As an avid snowmobiler that is aiming to ride snowmobiles all across North America, the negative
impact that could be seen as a result of this is massive. Although it is personally disappointing, it is economically
irresponsible. The money brought in from these riding areas is the big picture. Local small business owners rely
on snowmobiles to make ends meet. From gas, to food and even parts, and not limited to even further innovation
of the snowmobiling industry, these are all factors that need to be considered for not just future preservation of
the land, but the economic structure of those living in or near the Kenai Peninsula. Snowmobilers and other
backcountry recreation enthusiasts generally help maintain the land more than they hurt it. You're decision could
cause a major downfall for many people local and across the whole country.



